
January 31, 2022 

Notes from recent South River Curling Club emails: 

Bar Hours: 

We intend to allow the bar to stay open during the evening games, but we must ensure that we keep 

the number of members in the bar are at a minimum to allow for appropriate social distancing.  For this 

reason, we have increased the time between the start of evening games to 45 minutes.  Those who play 

the early games are expected to vacate the building prior to the completion of the second game. 

 

50/50 Draws 

A reminder that the 50-50 cash will be due for Draw 2 once we are all back at the rink.  Envelopes are at 

the rink.  Place your $20 cash in one noting your name and pin it on the 50-50 board.  There will be 9 

draws at $90 each. 

 

 


